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May – June 2021 

 
Please make these announcements at any meetings you attend, as a valuable way to Carry the Message. Thank you for 
your service.  
 

MWI Sunday Zoom workshops 
When First and last Sunday of the month at 1:30 – 2:30 pm Eastern. 
Meeting ID: 705 658 2426, passcode 402152 (see MWI website for call-in numbers) 
First Sunday of the month: Special Topics workshop – please see MWI website for details! 
Last Sunday of the month: Newcomers workshop 
 

 
Diversity / Inclusion meeting: This subcommittee meets monthly. Join the conversation and help MWI carry the 
message and provide resources to our meetings about how to foster diversity and inclusion. Please see the MWI 
website for details on the time / date of the next meeting, and the zoom info. 

 
MWI has a 2nd zoom account! If you would like to use this zoom account for your MWI meetings, please contact Blair 
P. at blairpoa@gmail.com and include ‘MWI Zoom Account’ in the subject line. 

 
Region 6 Convention: Oct 22-24, 2021. The Region 6 Convention will be held virtually! Registration is now open: 
https://oaregion6.org/2021/. Cost to register ranges from $15-$35. MWI is offering scholarships to those in need. 
First come, first served. Please email the MWI treasurer at treasurer@metrowestoa.org. Please include ‘Region 6 
Convention’ in the subject line. 

 
Newcomer (WDIS) pamphlet: Do you want a hard copy ‘Where Do I Start?’ pamphlet? Email Mark at 
markfromnatick@gmail.com and include ‘Newcomer Literature Request’ in the subject line. Provide your First name 
and last initial and your mailing address. Mark will mail the hard copy pamphlet. Please let fellows know that this is a 
physical pamphlet that is mailed to their address. 

 
We need volunteers! The opportunities below require minimal time, are a great way to do service, and you will get 
training!  

 
Would you like to lead a newcomer workshop? We have a script that you read from to lead the workshop. This 
is a great way to do service! Please email info@metrowestoa.org and include ‘newcomer workshop volunteer’ 
in the subject line. 

 
Newcomer workshop coordinator: We need a volunteer starting in July 2021. If you’d like to volunteer for 
service as the newcomer workshop coordinator, please let us know by emailing info@metrowestoa.org and 
include ‘newcomer workshop coordinator’ in the subject line. 

 
For the latest updates on news, meetings, etc., always check the MWI website: https://www.metrowestoa.org/  

 
 

mailto:blairpoa@gmail.com
https://oaregion6.org/2021/
mailto:treasurer@metrowestoa.org
mailto:markfromnatick@gmail.com
mailto:info@metrowestoa.org
mailto:info@metrowestoa.org
https://www.metrowestoa.org/

